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WHAT’S NEW?

The Workshops designed to get back to basics have been proceeding very well, with positive
reports being received from those attending. Daily attendance has been 10-12 with mostly the same
faces appearing. To date, the program has covered the basic operation of a P.C., organising files and
folders and the main basic features of WORD. To follow will be some slightly more advanced aspects
of WORD, then on to the internet and e-mailing. Consult the program attached to the May newsietter.

To date, Kevin has been the leader, ably assisted by Wal, Jenny, Clive and Rosemary. After
WORD has been dealt with, Kevin would like a spell from leading and the Committee is asking
members to assist where possible as leader or assistants in the topics to follow. Even the slightest of
experience will make you qualified since it will probably be above the level of the “students” taking
part. Besides, the instructor may even learn a thing or two that he/she did not know before: this has
in fact happened already.

Further topics will be added at the conclusion of the present batch.

INFONITE

The next INFONITE will take place at 7 pm on Tuesday 21 July in the Conference Room. As
previously announced, Wal will be demonstrating his “Look — no hands” technique whereby he
controls his computer by talking at it (my wife does that to me all the time). It is not likely that we will
all rush out to buy the software to do this, but it promises to be a fun night that Wal has put a lot of
time into preparing. Wal has some other features that will entertain as well.

As usual, supper will be served afterwards. Following the success of the raffle held after the
previous INFONITE, the Committee has decided to continue with this, mainly to help defray the costs
of supper, which have to be paid for somehow. The fairest method is to use the “user pays" principle,
but rather than making a direct charge, contributing to a raffle makes it all the more interesting.

So bring along your $2 to buy three tickets for a mystery prize.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

This is a formal announcement that the AGM of the Club will be held at 7 pm on Tuesday
18 August in the Theatre. Notices of motion, duly moved and seconded, should be in the
hands of the Secretary by 5§ pm on 28 July and nominations for Management Committee on
the prescribed form (as below) by 5§ pm on 4 August. Additional nomination forms may be
obtained if required from the Secretary (House 133).

Members are urged to consider people for nomination to the Committee. Some of the
incumbent members are seeking a rest and will not renominate. Nominations are called for all
positions; President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer and five (5) Committee members.

The AGM will be followed by an INFONITE consisting of selected interesting and spectacular

‘mputer generated short features, a raffle will be conducted and supper will be served. Please try to
ateend.

For now, happy computing
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CARLYLE GARDENS (Townsville) COMPUTER CLUB
NOMINATION FOR COMMITTEE

We hereby nominate (Print)..................cc.cecceiieecennenen... Forthe positionof ...
of the Ciub for the period 2009-10

PropPOSer ..., Seconder...........................e.......Date.....oo

I accept the nomination above ...................



